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SUMMARY 
Senate Bill 1391 would amend the Michigan Vehicle Code to allow physician’s assistants to certify that a person is 
disabled for the purposes of obtaining a windshield placard or a free parking sticker.  Currently, only licensed physicians 
(or, in the case of blindness, licensed optometrists) may certify. 
 
The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government. 
 


